

February 15, 2023

Marisol Casado President World Triathlon

Dear President Casado,

This letter is issued on behalf of the Canadian Olympic Committee stating that Triathlon Canada is recognized as the National Sport Organization responsible for governing the sport of triathlon in Canada. Triathlon Canada is currently a member organization in good standing with the Canadian Olympic Committee.

The official contact information for Triathlon Canada is the following:

Address: 121-1925 Blanshard St. Victoria, BC V8T 4J2

President: Peter McCrory

Andrew Baker

CEO: Joe Morissette

Should you have any questions, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely,

Andrew Baker

Chief International Relations and Public Affairs Officer Canadian Olympic Committee